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Sequence VI E 

 

The ASTM Sequence VI Surveillance Panel has determined the Seq. VID shall 
be updated to the Sequence VIE due to the changes approved by the SP and the 
use of a 2012 model year engine which has shown to perform different from the 
VID 2009 model year engine. A Task Force has been formed to update the VID 
Standard to the VIE, and work will begin early 2013.  I have provided some 
guidance to the SP chair. 

 

 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
E. A. Hap Thompson 
 
E. A. Hap Thompson, Facilitator 


